
                                                                              

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                

          
  
  
  
 
 

  
                                                                                                                         
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

Academy Newsletter Friday 14th July 2023 

Summer Term 

Issue: 37 

 

I cannot believe that this is the penultimate newsletter of the 

year! There have been lots of activities this week. Nursery held 

their sports day on Monday. Year 2 held their beach day, which 

the children thoroughly enjoyed. We welcomed the new EYFS 

children for their playdates and Year 6 were treated to an end of 

year bowling trip! 

Reports will be coming home on Monday. You will be able to see 

how your child has progressed this year and discuss any of the 

contents on Open Evening. 

Next week is also proving to be a busy one. We will be holding 

our transition morning on Wednesday, where your child will get 

to spend some time in their new classroom with their teacher for 

next year. Year 2 will be going on a cinema trip as their reward 

for winning the attendance Space Race. Well done Year 2!  

Next week will also be a big week for Year 6, with their end of 

year production and leavers’ Mass. I would like to wish them lots 

of fun at their prom tonight! 

 

 

 

Fun with your children 

Free Open-Air Film Festival 

Everyman Screen on the Canal – 22nd June – 6th August 

Kings Cross – Coal Drops Yard 

This year, there will be blockbuster bangers, family favourites and 
cult classics on the bill. A movie on the banks of the canal on a 

summer’s evening. What more could you ask for?!  
 

For more information, please click here 

https://www.kingscross.co.uk/event/screen-on-the-canal
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Ethan – EYFS 
Christianna – EYFS 

Sienna - EYFS 
Alexandra – Year 3 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

VIRTUES AWARD – VIRTUES TO LIVE BY 

 

 

 

 

  “Each of you should use the gifts God has given you to 

serve others.” (1 Peter 4:10) 

EYFS Lotanna and Jayden 

Year 1 Jenson 

Year 2 Whole Class 

Year 3 Leon 

Year 4 Imogen 

Year 5 Kelsey 

Year 6 N/A 

 

Attendance 

EYFS 96.0 

Year 1 90.67 

Year 2 99.67 

Year 3 94.19 

Year 4 93.13 

Year 5 93.46 

Year 6 95.76 

Whole School 94.51 

 

The winning class this week was Year 2 gaining two 

stars for having the highest attendance. Unfortunately, 

no class gained one star as they did not achieve over 

97%.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Star of the Week 

Jesse 
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Last day of Term - Bag 
 

On Thursday please can you send 

your child to school with a backpack 

or large carrier bag (with their name 

on) as medication and any other end 

of term paperwork from their class 

will be bought home with them. 

Calpol 

We are in the process of reviewing our medication 

policy. In September we intend to hold 

Calpol/Paracetamol on the Academy premises and 

should your child need a single dose of medicine, 

along with your permission, we can administer it. 

With this in mind, if your child needs more than 

one dose, it may be questioned that your child is 

not well enough to be in school. We hope that this 

can help boost our attendance and help working 

families.  

Medication 

All medication will be sent home next week. Children will 

come home with a plastic wallet with the relevant forms to be 

completed and returned for the following year. 

Please ensure you keep this safe and return on your child’s 

first day in September. 

If your child no longer needs the medication, please contact 

the Academy Office so this can be removed from the 

database. 

 

 Uniform 

Uniform that has been found with NO name on will be 

donated to the PTA. The PTA will start re-sending the 

inventory out in the new term. 

Please ensure you label your children’s property, you will have 

the whole of the Summer holidays to do so. No excuses!  

Why not use my nametags: http://www.mynametags.com. 
The Academy ID number is: 31250 

 

Stars 

Do not forget that as we are finishing at 2pm next 

Thursday, there will be no twilight or evening 

stars sessions. 

Open Evening – Tuesday 18th July 2023 

We will be holding an Open Evening on Tuesday 18th July from 3:30pm to 
5:30pm for parents, carers and pupils. This is an informal event which will 

give you a chance to look at your child's work in their classroom and have a 
chat with their teacher. You will also be able to wander around the rest of 

the building and meet with your child's teacher they will be having next year 
and see their new classroom. This information will be found in their reports. 

The PTA will be putting on refreshments and other members of staff will be 
available to talk to if you require to do so. We will also be putting out all the 
lost property we have managed to accumulate over the year. Anything left 

with no name on, will be donated to the PTA. 

You are free to arrive any time between the times above and stay for as little 
or as long as you like. Children are welcome. We look forward to seeing you. 
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Please see below a couple of pictures captured by Nursery’s Sports day held on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Update 

As you may be aware by now, today’s sports day had to be cancelled due to the weather not holding off. We were able 

to attempt KS1 however very early on had to abandon activities as it was not in the children’s best interest to continue. 

We have however been looking at trying to fit both KS1 and KS2 Sports Day in to next week’s busy timetable and 

therefore, these are the proposed dates below.  

Again, we do apologise for the inconvenience but this was totally out of our control! 

 

Monday 17th July – EYFS and KS1 at 1:30pm 
(Children can go home straight after) 

 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 – KS2 at 1:30pm 
(Children can go home straight after) 
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Local Governor Position 
 
Do you know of anyone in the local area who would be interested in taking up the position of Local 
Governor for St Peter and St Paul Catholic Primary Academy? 
 

Why become a local governor? 

 Make a positive impact on young people’s lives and contribute to issues that you feel passionately about. 
 Develop new skills, such as leadership, strategic planning, financial planning, and team working, that are 

valued by employers and can help your own career development. 
 Use your skills and expertise to contribute to making our schools more effective. As a bonus, a governance 

role looks great on your CV. 

Anyone aged 18 or over can be a local governor - you don't need to be a parent or have a connection with the 
school. 

This role may be particularly of interest if you have skills in finance/accounting, human resources, data or education 
but we invite applications from anyone who is interested in helping the school be the best it can be. Full training is 
available, and governors are encouraged to attend regular meetings, either in person or online. 

Safeguarding 

As part of the local governor or recruitment process, volunteers will need to complete an Enhanced Disclosure 
and Barring Service (DBS) check and a social media check. These are organised by the school. Volunteers will also 
be asked to supply the names and contact details of two referees. 

We take safeguarding very seriously and have robust procedures to address safeguarding issues. If we receive a 
complaint or concern about any volunteer’s or individual’s conduct, we will follow our set procedures. 

If you would like to find out more about volunteering as a local  governor, please email 
admin@stpstp.co.uk 
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Summer Term  
 

Amendments are in Blue and Cancellations are in Red. 
Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes.  

 

Date  Event 
 

Monday 17th July 2023 EYFS and KS1 Sports Day at 1:30pm 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Year 6 End of Year Production 9:30am 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 KS2 Sports Day at 1:30pm 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Open Evening for Parents 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 St Peter and St Paul’s Got Talent and Pizza Night  

Wednesday 19th July 2023 Transition Day (meet next year’s teacher) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 Year 6 Leavers Mass 10:45am 

Thursday 20th July 2023 No Stars – School Closes at 2pm 

Friday 21st July 2023 INSET Day (non-pupil day) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


